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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,

We have just been informed by Councillor Khan that the Local Authority is now supporting the return of Year 1 pupils to schools as from Monday , 22nd June.

In readiness for this moment we had already spoken to our Yr 1 families and we are glad to say we are able to accommodate Year 1 children on a part time basis within two extra bubbles. This will be in addition to the Yr 6 children we welcomed back full time this Monday and key worker children, who will all be able to maintain their full time places with the same arrival and departure times as this week.

Parents of Year 1 children will be contacted before Friday to be given the information about the part time timetable and which bubble their child will attend. A letter specifically for Year 1 parents will also be issued. If you already send your Year 1 child to school because you are a key worker, this will continue on a full-time basis. Only those new Year 1 children will be contacted this week

Thank you for your continued support and please rest assured, particularly the remaining year groups, that everything is going on as usual behind the scenes in readiness for September, whatever that may look like in reality. We will keep you informed as soon as we have any information.
The online learning offer will continue so please check the website each Monday for updates and keep all the communications going with your child’s teachers via the school website year group addresses. We are still hearing of some amazing achievements and we maintain our absolute pride in the children of Seely.
From Monday 22nd June can ALL children be sent with a piece of fruit if you wish them to have a mid morning snack. No other snacks are permissible.

Take care everyone and we will keep you up to date as and when any new information becomes available.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Pearce and Mrs Newton
Co-Head teachers
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